
 

 

 

To : All DISTED College Students 
Date : 11 October 2021 
Reference No.        : DISTED/REGISTRY/003 
Subject : Phased Re-Opening of Campus from 18th October 2021 

 
 
Dear student(s) 
 
As announced by the Ministry of Higher Education (MOHE), effective 15th October 2021, only fully 

vaccinated individuals will be permitted to enter campus. This will create a vaccinated campus bubble, 

ensuring the safety of all members of the campus community.  

Following the implementation of this initiative DISTED College will be implementing a phased re-opening 

of campus facilities. Accordingly, I am pleased to announce that fully vaccinated students may return to 

College from Monday 18th October 2021 for the following activities: -   

 

Academic School Administration 

Office 

Monday – Thursday: 8:30am – 5:30pm, Friday 8:30am – 4:30pm 

Computer labs Monday – Thursday: 8:30am – 5:30pm, Friday 8:30am – 4:30pm 

Finance Department Monday – Thursday: 8:30am – 5:00pm, Friday 8:30am – 4:00pm 

Library Monday – Thursday: 9am- 5pm, Friday 9am-4pm 

Reception Desk and  
Programme Enquiries 

Monday – Thursday: 8:30am – 5:30pm, Friday 8:30am – 4:30pm  
Saturday: 11am – 3pm (Saturday opening effective from 5th November 2021) 

Re-Creational Facilities  Currently, these remain closed however we look forward to making an 

announcement at the earliest opportunity once community transmission of 

COVID-19 is reduced.   

Registry/Bursary/Student Affairs Monday – Thursday: 8:30am – 5:30pm, Friday 8:30am – 4:30pm 

Science Laboratories Open for teaching/learning as required. Please refer to your respective Head of 

School for details.  

Teaching and Learning Activities For the safety of the campus community, most classes will continue online. Your 

Head of School will advise you should you have experiential classes on campus. 

Wi-fi access on campus Students will be able to use the Wi-Fi service on campus to access online 

classes, the learning management system, and library databases to support their 

learning.  

 
 
In line with the re-opening of the College, a copy of the Campus Student Safety Booklet has been released 

to all students which includes all operating procedures related to the phased re-opening of campus/hostel 

facilities, together with detailed information for international students. I am also pleased to announce 

that we have established an Isolation Centre on campus, which is equipped with diagnostic equipment 

and bedding. In addition, we are installing plasma ionizers within all air-conditioners to optimize the air 

quality within all enclosed learning spaces.  You can be assured that DISTED Cares. 

 



 

 

 

For any other enquiries, please contact Ms Jesscia Ang Gim Mei (contact number: 016-4337604 / email 

address: ppa@disted.edu.my). 

We are excited to welcome you back to College starting 18th October 2021!  

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ms. Tan Siew Luang 
Registrar 
DISTED College 
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